
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  NEIL JENSEN, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:   Solid Waste Contract-Schedule Work Session 
 
MEETING DATE:  February 15, 2022 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

The Single Stream Recycling Collection Agreement is set to expire at the end of 2022.  There 
was discussion last year to look into a single license to collect solid waste which includes 
recycling.  If this process is to be used it takes several months to get this accomplished and the 
city should give the solid waste contactor a couple months to prepare the carts and billing 
system.   
 
This work session would be to get the councils opinion on which option to use.   

1. Stay with the current system which is the Single Stream Recycling Collection 
2. Have a single license which includes solid waste and recycling 
3. Maybe a combination of 1 residential and 1 commercial / industrial license  

 
Please see attached the recycling contract and the amendment which was approved in 2017. 
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Please set the Solid Waste Work Session for 5:30 on March 1,2022 prior to the City Council 
meeting. 
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please set the Solid Waste Work Session for 5:30 on March 1,2022 prior to the City Council 
meeting. 
 














































